Office of Hon Murray McCully

Minister of Foreign Affairs

Associate Minister for Sport and Recreation

07 JUL 2016

Emma Cullen fyi-request-4085-f8ccf0dc@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Emma Cullen

Thank you for your email of 30 May 2016 to the Office of the Prime Minister. Your request was transferred to me on 10 June 2016, and seeks the following under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"I would like a copy of all correspondence that the Right Honourable Prime Minister John Key has in regard to Australian offshore detention centres while serving as Prime Minister of the country, and the replies to that communication if available."

Your request potentially captures a substantial number of documents. If you would like to submit a refined request we will consider this for response

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Hon Murray McCully Minister of Foreign Affairs